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  Algal Adaptation to Environmental Stresses L.C.
Rai,J.P. Gaur,2012-12-06 Algae, generally held as
the principal primary producers of aquatic
systems, inhabit all conceivable habitats. They
have great ability to cope with a harsh
environment, e.g. extremely high and low
temperatures, suboptimal and supraoptimal light
intensities, low availability of essential
nutrients and other resources, and high
concentrations of toxic chemicals, etc. A
multitude of physiological, biochemical, and
molecular strategies enable them to survive and
grow in stressful habitats. This book presents a
critical account of various mechanisms of stress
tolerance in algae, many of which may occur in
microbes and plants as well.
  Hacking Exposed Computer Forensics Chris
Davis,David Cowen,Aaron Philipp,2005 Whether
retracing the steps of a security breach or
tracking down high-tech crime, this complete
package shows how to be prepared with both the
necessary tools and expert knowledge that
ultimately helps the forensics stand up in court.
The bonus CD-ROM contains the latest version of
each of the forensic tools covered in the book and
evidence files for real-time investigation.
  NgVLA Eric James Murphy,2018
  The CERN Larg Hardron Collider Amos
Breskin,Rüdiger Voss,2009
  BiCMOS Bus Interface Logic Texas Instruments
Incorporated,1988
  Opening Switches A. H. Guenther,T. Martin,M.
Kristiansen,1987-10-01
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  Highly Efficient OLEDs Hartmut Yersin,2019-01-04
The essential resource that offers a comprehensive
understanding of OLED optimizations Highly
Efficient OLEDs. Materials Based on Thermally
Activated Delayed Fluorescence (TADF) offers
substantial information on the working principle
of OLEDs and on new types of emitting materials
(organic and inorganic). As the authors explain,
OLEDs that use the Singlet-Harvesting mechanism
based on the molecular property of TADF work
according to a new exciton harvesting principle.
Thus, low-cost emitter materials, such as Cu(I) or
Ag(I) complexes as well as metal-free organic
molecules, have the potential to replace high-cost
rare metal complexes being currently applied in
OLED technology. With contributions from an
international panel of experts on the topic, the
text shows how the application of new TADF
materials allow for the development of efficient
OLED displays and lighting systems. This new
mechanism is the gateway to the third-generation
of luminescent materials. This important resource:
Offers a state-of-the-art compilation of the
latest results in the dynamically developing field
of OLED materials Is edited by a pioneer in the
field of OLED material technology Contains a
detailed application-oriented guide to new low-
cost materials for displays and lighting Puts the
focus on the emerging fields of OLED technology
Written for materials scientists, solid state
chemists, solid state physicists, and electronics
engineers, Highly Efficient OLEDs. Materials Based
on Thermally Activated Delayed Fluorescence offers
a comprehensive resource to the latest advances of
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OLEDs based on new TADF materials.
  Handbook of Digital Forensics and Investigation
Eoghan Casey,2009-10-07 Handbook of Digital
Forensics and Investigation builds on the success
of the Handbook of Computer Crime Investigation,
bringing together renowned experts in all areas of
digital forensics and investigation to provide the
consummate resource for practitioners in the
field. It is also designed as an accompanying text
to Digital Evidence and Computer Crime. This
unique collection details how to conduct digital
investigations in both criminal and civil
contexts, and how to locate and utilize digital
evidence on computers, networks, and embedded
systems. Specifically, the Investigative
Methodology section of the Handbook provides
expert guidance in the three main areas of
practice: Forensic Analysis, Electronic Discovery,
and Intrusion Investigation. The Technology
section is extended and updated to reflect the
state of the art in each area of specialization.
The main areas of focus in the Technology section
are forensic analysis of Windows, Unix, Macintosh,
and embedded systems (including cellular
telephones and other mobile devices), and
investigations involving networks (including
enterprise environments and mobile
telecommunications technology). This handbook is
an essential technical reference and on-the-job
guide that IT professionals, forensic
practitioners, law enforcement, and attorneys will
rely on when confronted with computer related
crime and digital evidence of any kind. *Provides
methodologies proven in practice for conducting
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digital investigations of all kinds *Demonstrates
how to locate and interpret a wide variety of
digital evidence, and how it can be useful in
investigations *Presents tools in the context of
the investigative process, including EnCase, FTK,
ProDiscover, foremost, XACT, Network Miner,
Splunk, flow-tools, and many other specialized
utilities and analysis platforms *Case examples in
every chapter give readers a practical
understanding of the technical, logistical, and
legal challenges that arise in real investigations
  Explosively Driven Pulsed Power Andreas A.
Neuber,2005-11-04 While the basic operating
principles of Helical Magnetic Flux Compression
Generators are easy to understand, the details of
their construction and performance limits have
been described only in government reports, many of
them classified. Conferences in the field of flux
compression are also dominated by contributions
from government (US and foreign) laboratories. And
the government-sponsored research has usually been
concerned with very large generators with
explosive charges that require elaborate
facilities and safety arrangements. This book
emphasizes research into small generators (less
than 500 grams of high explosives) and explains in
detail the physical fundamentals, construction
details, and parameter-variation effects related
to them.
  Nonlinear Photonics Yili Guo,2002 This book
systematically discusses the nonlinearities in
optics, optoelectronics and fiber communications.
The theory of optical nonlinearity ties closely
with the fiber communication technologies and the
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applied optoelectronics.
  The Zenith® TRANS-OCEANIC John H. Bryant,
FAIA,John H. Bryant,Harold N. Cones,2008 The
previously untold story of the Zenith Trans-
Oceanic, the world's most romantic and expensive
series of portable radios, now in a newly revised
& expanded edition. Long a companion of kings,
presidents, transoceanic yachtsmen and world
explorers, the Trans-Oceanic was also carried into
battle by American troops in three wars. Its great
popularity in spite of a very high price can be
laid at the feet of several generations of
armchair travelers who used the shortwave
capabilities of the Trans-Oceanic as a window on
the world. With access to the Zenith corporate
archives and their long experience as radio
enthusiasts and writers for both the popular and
scholarly press, Professors Bryant and Cones
present the engrossing stories of the development
and use of the Trans-Oceanic throughout its forty
year life. They present a wealth of never-before
published photographs, documents and information
concerning these fascinating radios, their
collection, preservation and restoration.
  Space-Age Acronyms Reta C. Moser,2012-12-06
Acronym agglomeration is an affliction of the age,
and there are acronym addicts who, in their
weakness, find it impossible to resist them. More
than once in recent months my peers have cautioned
me about my apparent readiness to use not only
acronyms, but abbreviations, foreign isms, codes,
and other cryptic symbols rather than common,
ordinary American words. Many among us, though,
either have not received or have chosen to ignore
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such advice. As a consequence, what we write and
speak is full of mystery and confusion. It is then
for the reader and listener and for the writer and
speaker that Reta C. Moser has compiled this
guide. Its effective application to the art of
communication is urged. Such use should help avoid
many of the misunderstandings involving
terminology which occur daily. Although such
misunderstandings are certainly crucial in
humanistic and social situations, they are often
of immediate import and the trigger to disaster in
scientific, technical, and political situations.
Some 15,000 acronyms and 25,000 definitions are
provided (a 50- and 47 -percent increase over the
1964 edition!), with due credit to Miss Moser's
diligence in making the compilation and with the
acknowledgment that the acronymical phenomenon is
very much with us. This edition, like the first,
is certain to be of value to writers, librarians,
editors, and others who must identify and deal
with acronyms.
  Aerosol Measurements Wayne Alexander
Cassatt,Rosemary S. Maddock,1974
  Organic Molecular Solids Markus Schwoerer,Hans
Christoph Wolf,2008-09-26 This is the first
comprehensive textbook on the physical aspects of
organic solids. All phenomena which are necessary
in order to understand modern technical
applications are being dealt with in a way which
makes the concepts of the topics accessible for
students. The chapters - from the basics,
production and characterization of organic solids
and layers to organic semiconductors,
superconductors and opto-electronical applications



8

- have been arranged in a logical and well
thought-out order.
  Manned Spacecraft Center ,1968
  Ciarcia's Circuit Cellar Steve Ciarcia,1985
  Hard Drive Bible Martin Bodo,1996 THE HARD DRIVE
BIBLE, EIGHTH EDITION is the definitive reference
book for anyone who deals with personal computer
data storage devices of any kind. This
comprehensive work covers installations, drive
parameters, & set up information for thousands of
Hard Disk, Optical, DAT Tape, & CD-ROM Drives. A
concise history of data storage devices is
followed by the most expansive compilation of
technical data offered to the public today.
Specifications, drawings, charts & photos cover
jumper settings, cabling, partitioning &
formatting of disk drives. SCSI commands &
protocols are addressed, in addition to chapters
revealing the intricacies of different interface
standards & common troubleshooting procedures. THE
HARD DRIVE BIBLE contains the answers to anyone's
questions concerning the purchase, installation &
use of modern digital data storage devices. The
difficulties caused by compatibility mismatches
are addressed & solutions are offered. Also
featured are controller card information &
performance ratings, as well as valuable tips on
increasing drive performance & reliability through
software. THE HARD DRIVE BIBLE is published by
Corporate Systems Center, one of the leaders in
the digital storage device field. A CD-ROM
included with the book carries CSC's drive
performance test software & formatting tools, as
well as thousands of drive parameters,
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specifications, & technical drawings. To order
contact: Corporate Systems Center, 1294 Hammerwood
Avenue, Sunnyvale, CA 94089; 408-743-8787.
  How to Pass OSCP Series: Windows Privilege
Escalation Step-By-Step Guide Alan Wang,2020-11-13
This book is the first of a series of How To Pass
OSCP books and focus on techniques used in Windows
Privilege Escalation. This is a step-by-step guide
that walks you through the whole process of how to
escalate privilege in Windows environment using
many common techniques. We start by gathering as
much information about the target as possible
either manually or using automated scripts. Next,
we search for misconfigured services or scheduled
tasks, insufficient file permission on binaries or
services, vulnerable kernel, vulnerable software
running with high privileges, sensitive
information stored on local files, credential
saved in the memory, registry settings that always
elevate privileges before executing a binary,
hard-coded credential contained in the application
configuration files, and many more. Table of
Contents Introduction Section One: Windows
Configuration Chapter 1: AlwaysInstallElevated
Section Two: Domain Controller Chapter 2:
Zerologon Section Three: Windows Service Chapter
3: Service - Insecure File Permission Chapter 4:
Service - Unquoted Path Chapter 5: Service - Bin
Path Chapter 6: Service - Registry Chapter 7:
Service - DLL Hijacking Section Four: Scheduled
Tasks Chapter 8: Scheduled Tasks Section Five:
Windows Registry Chapter 9: Autorun Chapter 10:
Startup Applications Section Six: Windows Kernel
Chapter 11: Kernel - EternalBlue Chapter 12:
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Kernel - MS15-051 Chapter 13: Kernel - MS14-058
Section Seven: Potato Exploits Chapter 14: Juicy
Potato Chapter 15: Rogue Potato Section Eight:
Password Mining Chapter 16: Password Mining -
Memory Chapter 17: Password Mining - Registry
Chapter 18: Password Mining - SiteList Chapter 19:
Password Mining - Unattended Chapter 20: Password
Mining - Web.config Section Nine: UAC Bypass
Chapter 21: User Account Control Bypass For more
information, please visit
http://www.howtopassoscp.com/.
  GOLDEN COMMON LISP Gold Hill Computers, Inc,Guy
L. Steele,Patrick Henry Winston,Berthold Klaus
Paul Horn,1985
  Hints and Kinks for the Radio Amateur Steve
Ford,2012
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